
January 21, 2016 

RE: Letter of Recommendation 

To Who It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter to recommend Gordon Contracting, for additional construction services 

for future prospective clients.  I have had the pleasure of working directly with their firm on 

a number of United States Postal Service projects in the past and most recently on an 

Exterior Masonry Repair project in Rockland, Maine. 

Gordon Contracting's attention to detail and quality on a number of occasions had made 

our projects run more smoothly during the entire construction duration, which is a 

testament to their outstanding communication skills while completing these projects for the 

United States Postal Service.  

Scheduling within the construction industry is typically an art form in itself and the 
Gordon Contracting team,  has been able to effectively meet project schedule and 

expectations. They, along with their crews, were able to quickly adapt to schedule changes in 

order to keep the entire team on time and aligned with the overall project schedule.  In 

addition, Gordon Contracting has been exceptionally accommodating when dealing with 

unforeseen conditions and potential change orders. 

Please consider Gordon Contacting for your next construction services needs.  I recommend 

this company and look forward to working with them again in the future. 

Sincerely, 

WBRC Architects / Engineers 

Ray Bolduc, P.E. 

Principal 




